
ST PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

        

Monday 21st  June, 2021 

RE: SUMMER SCHEME 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for the tremendous response and interest shown in the Summer Scheme for this year, and 

it is now closed to any further participants. In order to include everyone who has applied, please find 

below the week and dates for each Class, P1 – P6 to attend.  

The class your child is in on any week below is the week they must attend only due to numbers 

taking part in each bubble and also due to staffing availability. 

Week 1: 

Monday 28th June – Friday 2nd July 

 

Week 2: 

Monday 5th July – Friday 9th July 

P1 (Mrs McFall’s class) 

 

P1 (Mrs Quinn’s class) 

P3 & P4 (New Bubble) 

 

P2 

P5 

 

 

P6 

 

P6 

 

All children will need a packed lunch with them daily and will eat this before they go home at 

1:30pm. Please ensure you are on time to collect your child at 1:30pm each day they attend 

Summer Scheme. COVID restrictions still apply so all parents must remain outside school grounds. 

Please send your child with a water proof coat as we do intend to be outside as much as we can and a 

light shower of rain will not stop us going out. 

Children will need comfortable clothes and footwear for running around, sports and working outside. 

They will be doing Art work and gardening as well as scavenger hunts and nature trails so please 

expect daily messy times for all!! 

Healthy Breaks will be provided for all children. 
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